
April 29, 2021 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro   The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman      Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations   House Committee on Appropriations 

Washington, DC 20515    Washington, DC 20515 

   

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Extending Access to Reliable Broadband Internet to All of 

Westerlo, NY Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is the 

Town of Westerlo, located at 933 County Route 401, Westerlo, New York 12193.  

 

The funding would be used to support extensions of fiber routes along public roads and 

connections to houses to make fiber-provided Internet service available to all households in 

Westerlo. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

______________________________ 

Paul Tonko 

Member of Congress 
 


